Neill, Edward Duffield January 2, 1890

~Neill to JJH, General Correspondence

"W. Stepkens has written that you will bear the expense
of printing the researches pertaining to the early
commerce of Lake Superior for which accept my thanks.
By its publication, based upon documents expected for
the Reference Library, the value of such a Library

will be clearly seen."
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